
 

 

Water Netserv Plan Administrative 

Amendment and updated 

infrastructure charges rates NOW 

LIVE 
 

 

Urban Utilities has released an Administrative Amendment to its Water Netserv Plan 2020 

(Part A) today, Tuesday, 17 September 2024. 

 

The Administrative Amendment was adopted in accordance with the South-East 

Queensland Water (Distribution and Retail Restructuring) Act 2009. The updates include 

changes to the Maximum Adopted Charge (MAC) and other administrative corrections to 

improve readability and provide clarity. 

 

Version 8 of the Water Netserv Plan can now be found on our website. 

 

Also, infrastructure charges rates for all of our five local government areas are 

updated from today. Infrastructure Charges Notices issued on Water Approvals decided 

on or after today, 17th September 2024 will use these updated rates. 

    

For further information or advice contact Water Netserv Plan team: 
 

 

Email us at Netserv@urbanutilities.com.au  

    

 

Stay up to date with development policy changes, process improvements, news and events.  Update 

your preferences. 
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